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Overview: The City of Newton is planning to update the pavement markings on Beacon Street between 
Centre Street and Washington Street. The City is looking to incorporate a painted bike lanes on both sides 
of the street which would eliminate on-street parking in certain locations. 
 
Project goal 

 Extend bike accommodations in Newton 
 Increase safety and comfort for all users 
 Decrease likelihood of crashes 

Using paint and signage the project will: 
 Extend bike lanes on both sides of Beacon Street 
 Maintain parking in high-demand areas  

(e.g. Waban Center, Four Corners, Cold Springs Park,  
Angier, Newton Centre approach) 

 
Zoom Mtg Info:       https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84272533389?pwd=ckdYdE5CSk9DSUovRFJNOE9pQnQ2dz09 

 
Meeting ID: 842 7253 3389 

Password: 371415 
 

Or 
 

One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,84272533389# US (Germantown) 

+13126266799,,84272533389# US (Chicago) 
 

Or 
 

Dial by your location 
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 842 7253 3389 
 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbdyIR5teK 
 
Contact: Nicole Freedman, Director of Transportation Planning, Nfreedman@newtonma.gov, (617) 879-8148. 
 
 
Reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with disabilities who require assistance.  If you need a 
reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of Newton’s ADA/Sec. 504 Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two 
business days in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253.  The city’s TTY/TDD direct line 
is: 617-796-1089.  For the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 

Ruthanne Fuller 
Mayor 

Community Meeting 
On 

Extending Beacon Street Bike Lane  
(from Centre St to Washington St) 

 

Wednesday June 24, 2020 
5:30-7:00 PM via ZOOM (see below) 

 

Telephone 
(617) 796-1120 

Telefax 
(617) 796-1142 

TDD/TTY 
(617) 796-1089 

www.newtonma.gov 
 

Barney S. Heath 
Director 
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